HS BOY

Mr. Stephen Karnowski, Liberal, Kansas.

Dear Steve:

Thank you very much for your kind letter of the 16th instant concerning Otto Schnellbacher.

Yes, I know young Schnellbacher, and I am expecting to see him and Ed Hall some time this summer.

I do appreciate your loyalty to the University and your interest in seeing that this worthy young man get his education here.

With best wishes to you, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH